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UPCOMING EVENTS

MAY

| 2—Assembly 4/5 Buechner

| 5—Cross Country

| 6—Cross Country rain day
24—Ditto performance K-1/2

3 |—ENE Cross Country

JUNE

2—Assembly 2/3 & P/1 B
7—ENE Cross Country rain day
| 2—Public Holiday

[3—Gala Day |

20—Gala Day | rain day
27—-Prim All Schools Cross Cntry
28—Reports home

29— Netball/Football Trial Day
30—Assembly 5/6 A & P/1 A

Duty of Care: Parents are
reminded that duty of care on the
school grounds begins at 8:30 am

2023 Term Dates

Term 2—26 April to 7 July

Term 3—25 July to 29 September
Term 4—16 October to 21 Dec

Scottsdale Primary School
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FROM THE A/PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents/Guardians

Congratulations to the 3 SPS students who
represented the ENE at the State Athletics Carnival last
Friday at St Leonards accompanied by Ms Genge. P
Weather conditions were poor, and temperatures i‘&"\
were low but the ENE still shone finished a very
respectable 374 place overall. Participants and placings are listed further in the
newsletter. ‘What we are learning’ will be coming home today with our
newsletter. This outlines specific classroom focuses for the next 5 week
cycle. Please use it to prompt conversations with your child about what they
are learning in class. Friday afternoon Grade 4/5 Buechner will be presenting
at our Assembly, we look forward to welcoming their families into the hall to
where they will share their learning. We will begin at 2:10.

Cross Country- Monday May |5

Ms Genge and classroom teachers are busy preparing students for the school
cross country. The carnival is being split into two to avoid students sitting
around too long in the cold weather.

Primary classes — Block | —9:15am start

ECE classes [including Kindergarten students] - Block 2 — | |:15am start

Please dress your child in their house coloured top and send along spare
socks, shoes and a change of clothes in case of wet weather. If the weather is
too bad the carnival will occur on Tuesday, May |6.

Our house captains will assist the ECE classes around the course to ensure
their safety and to encourage them along. We still need a few additional pairs
of hands to assist on the day. Families are welcome and encouraged to come
along and watch their child/children run.

Ditto — Wednesday May 24

Ditto will again be visiting our school to teach our ECE students about
protective behaviours. The performance will be offered in 3 sessions this
year. The first being specifically for Kinder, the second for Prep and the 3rd
for Grades /2. Parents are welcome to attend, please sign in at the office
before going to the hall. A letter with details and sessions times has been sent
home with this newsletter.

Hayley Heazlewood
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State Athletics Carnival

Congratulations to the following students who
represented Scottsdale Primary School at the State
Athletics Carnival on Friday, May 5:

Karta H, Jonty, Archie, Addison H, Amarli Laura,
Brandon, Cooper H, Mackenzie H, Isabella, Lacey, Emma-
Lou, Zoe.

Special mention to the following students and their
terrific results:

Archie Ist in the Grade 4 boys 400m and 4th in the long
Jump

Amarli 5th in the Grade 4 girls long jump

Laura 10th in the Grade 5 girls 1500m

Cooper H 5th in the Grade 6 boys shot put

Zoe 6th in the Grade 6 girls 200m

Isabella 8th in the Grade 6 girls 800m and 9th in the
[500m

Brandon 5th in the Grade 6 boys 200m, 8th in the 400m
and 5th in the long jump
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GROWTR Week 3 focus - We show initiative

Week 4 focus - We always do the right
thing and encourage others to do the
same.

Playground Award Winners
Sydney, Cooper S, Lilly S, William B.

Playground Token Winners

Micah Bi, Laynee A, William S, Hudson M, Logan, Jett,
William W, Lainie H, Patrick, Hugh, Aylah D, Darcie,
Brianna, Kayla, Sadie, Lucy S, Zakailah, Asha, Alisa, A'tillah,
Chloe L, Haylee, Oliver G, Tyreece, Sydney, Zarraleah, Lilly
S, Brock, Cooper S, Parker, Bronte, Lilah, Carter H, Emily,
Maddison B, Luca, Tommy, Raven, James S-R, Hayden,
Nethuki, Ava B, Charlotte, Hugh, Nethuka, Mackenzie P,
Mila, Savannah, Sophia, Lily M, Camilla, Edith, Ava M, Holly,
Miles, Emma-Lou, Will M, Lucas R, Isobell, Evie, Leo.

Canteen News

Canteen special Wednesday May 24— ‘
cheese burgers $4.50 /; :

The canteen requires parent help on Fridays between
| lam andIpm. Please contact the office on 63520 200 if
you are able to assist.

Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease

We have had an incidence of hand, foot and mouth
disease in the community. This is a viral infection with mild
symptoms of blisters in mouth and on hands and feet.
Your child/ren should stay home from school if affected.

2023 Levy Payments

A reminder to Parents/Guardians, payment of 2023
School Levies are overdue. Levies can be paid by Bpay,
Centre Pay or by contacting the School Office. If you
are yet to pay your child's levies and would like to
organise a payment plan please contact Tiki Button.

Don't forget to use the Qkr app for all
your canteen and uniform orders &
levy payments!!

Preferred Payment Method

. masterpass




Nature Play
With the seasons changing, now is a great time to encourage Nature Play!

You might be surprised to hear just how many benefits Nature Play provides
children.

Kids who regularly play in nature experience improved mental and emotional
wellbeing, cognitive development, social development, and physical health.
Discover the full benefits herel

Benefits
1. More happiness ; ? “Flower Pounding” art

Go on a Nature Bingo walk

1
Less stress, anxiety, depression h_'»:"'r 2
3

o z
Stronger immune system b &

Better physical health

Discover new ways to play with

Mud, Sticks and Leaves

improved focus and attention . Climb a tree

. Collect all different coloured
autumn leaves

6. Enhanced empathy, kindness

7. Community connectedness

If you're not sure where to start, here are some links to ideas mentioned above @

Flower Pounding artwork (Page 1, Page 2, Page 3)

Nature Bingo walk
Mud, Sticks and Leaves

Happy playing!
Jordan (School Health Nurse)

SCHOOL HEALTH NURSES <=(C)Q @

Better health for better leamning

School Association — 2023

Mrs Alana Summers—Chair

Mrs Morgan Rice—Vice Chair

Mrs Krystal Morice—Parent Representative
Mrs Hayley Heazlewood—Secretary

Mrs Tiki Button— Treasurer

Mr Jack Milne—Staff Representative

COMMUNITY NOTICES

NORTH EASTERN
NETBALL ASSOCIATION — 10/U COMPETITION

NENA will run a 10/u netball competition on Wednesday's
at 330pm at the Scottsdale Netball Courts starting
Wednesday 34 May 2023.

This competition will consist of any players (boys & girls)
turning 8-10 this year, including those who are playing 12/u
with their clubs as well.

Those that are ONLY playing in this competition will need
to register via this link https://www.playhg.com/netball-
australia/register/4866a |

For players who are also playing in the 12/u NENA regular
season they need to register normally through Play HQ —
they DON'T need to register twice. A link for these
registrations will be sent out shortly.

This is purely a participation, fun, learning opportunity
where we will mix those who come on the night and play
actual netball games.

Anyone who would like to help out with umpiring/guidance
please let me know.

Mel Partridge

Roster Convenor

CONTACT DETAILS

PO Box 189, Scottsdale TAS 7260
Phone 03 6352 0200

Email scottsdale.primary@decyp..gov..au

Web www.education.tas.gov.au
Facebook Scottsdale Primary School
Scottsdale Primary Launching Into

Learning



https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/4866a1
https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/4866a1
mailto:XXX@XXX.tas.gov.au




LEARNING IN FAMILIES

TOGETHER (LIFT)

IN TASMANIAN GOVERNMENT SCHOOLS

Did you know?

Scottsdale Primary School is part of the Learning in Families Together (LIFT) programme. It is aimed at
encouraging and supporting family engagement with your child’s literacy and numeracy learning at
home. LIFT values you as your child’s first and continuing teacher and provides opportunities for you to
be actively involved in your child’s learning. It is aimed for families with children in kindergarten to year
2 and supports the LIL (Launching into Learning) programme which is for children 0 — 4 years.

‘Working JCOge’clr\er with your
L 1 school, you can make a

RRe> Learning difference to your child'’s

in Families

\Together 'earning.'

= State of Tasmania (Dept of Education, Children
and Young People)

Look out for:

Over the next few weeks children from Kinder to Grade 2 will be able to take home a ‘LIFT Bag’ that
contains a game or books to share and play with your child. We are focusing on encouraging ‘talking’
and actively engaging with your child. LIL children will also be able to take home an activity bucket or
bag each week that focuses on gross motor skills.

Our first focus is the Talking that Matters programme, and we will provide some information and
activities on Newsletters and posters around the school to help prompt you with some ideas about how
you can support and engage with your children.

Di Farrell

IT'S THE

TALKING

THAT MATTERS!




